
Sr. Ambassador of Argentina in (country)
(Name)
--------------------------------------------
I kindly ask you to forward this request to the President of your country, Alberto Fernández.
Thank you very much for your efforts

Mr. President
I would like to express my profound indignation and preoccupation concerning the situation of the 4 Mapuche women members of the Lof Lafken Winkul Mapu, who have been under house arrest for 6 months in the city of Bariloche with their children. 
As yours is a country recognised worldwide for its struggle for human rights, I am particularly shocked by these events:
· The violence and disproportionate means with which the community was evicted;
· The fact that these women are being held for a crime that the law deems to be a jailable offence;
· That they are overcrowded in their place of detention with eleven minors, thus violating the rights of children and adolescents;
· That among the detainees is included the machi Betiana Coluan Nawel, the highest spiritual authority of her people;
· That their Rewe (ceremonial space) has not been respected and today they are being denied the right to return to it, violating due respect for their cosmovision and culture;
· That their government has suspended the negotiation table that was being held to overcome the conflict;
· That all of the above is happening despite the commitments made by your country with regard to indigenous peoples, women, children and the rights of nature.
For all these reasons and with all due respect, I request:
· The immediate release of Betiana Colhuan Nawel, Romina Rosas, Luciana Jaramillo, Celeste Ardaiz Huenumil, and their children;
· The immediate resumption of the dialogue talks suspended without any justification by your government on 24 February.
· The return of the machi to her Rewe and the recognition of the sacred character of this ceremonial space.
Through you I extend this request to the Secretary of Human Rights, the National Secretary of Children, Adolescents and Family, the Ministries of Justice, Environment and Sustainable Development, of Women, Gender and Diversity, the National Parks and INAI.
I hope that as soon as possible you will respond positively to these requests, which are shared with me by many other people who are attentive to this situation.
Thank you very much for your attention
Yours sincerely
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